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Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 4:59:50 PM

Dear Leaders, 
Tomorrow you will hear a hearing for C and H Hog farm permitting.  As an  hunter
and protector of wild land I have been very impressed with the way C and H has
handled thier work and protected the land. 

Please listen with favorable ears. I believe they should have permits re issued. 

Mark Russell Williams
The Mark of Distinction in Real Estate
Keller Williams Realty
501-697-5879
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